
 
 

Board of Elections is Accepting Absentee Ballot Requests 

The Board of Elections is currently accepting absentee ballot request forms for the November 

8, 2022 general election. Any registered and eligible North Carolina voter may request an 

absentee ballot for the primary election. Registered voters who want to vote by mail must request 

an absentee ballot by 5 p.m. on Tuesday, November 1. 

Ways to request an absentee ballot: 

1. In-Person: 316-B East Windsor Street, Monroe, N.C. 28112 

2. By mail: P.O. Box 1106, Monroe, N.C. 28111-1106 

3. Online: https://votebymail.ncsbe.gov/app/home 

All request must be made on an official NC Absentee Ballot Request Form. Voters can only 

request an absentee ballot for one election with each form.  

A near relative or legal guardian may request a ballot for a voter. A near relative is a voter’s 

spouse, brother or sister, parent or stepparent, mother/father-in-law, child or stepchild, 

son/daughter-in-law or grandparent/grandchild.  

Required information includes the voter’s name, date of birth, address and the voter’s driver’s 

license number or ID or last four digits of their Social Security number. Fraudulently or falsely 

completing the form is a Class I felony. Absentee ballot request records are confidential until 

Election Day. 

Absentee ballots will be mailed beginning September 9. Ballots are only mailed to registered 

voters who request them using official request forms.  

For more information about absentee voting by-mail or other election information, contact the 

Union County Board of Elections at 704-283-3809, email at union.boe@unioncountync.gov, or 

visit our website at unioncountyncelections.gov.  
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